
Confederation of Resident & Ratepayer 

Associations in Toronto 

 

 

 

 

March 30, 2016 

 

Toronto City Council  

City Hall, 100 Queen Street West 

Toronto, ON  M5V 2N2 

 

Attention:  Ms. Marilyn Toft 

Email:  clerk@toronto.ca 

 

Dear Mayor John Tory and Members of Council: 

 

ED10.7:  Toronto Music Strategy – Action Plan  

City Council Meeting March 31st and April 1st, 2016 

 

 

CORRA, the Confederation of Resident and Ratepayer Associations in Toronto, is in support 

of resident and ratepayer groups and others who have made similar requests seeking 

Mayor Tory and Members of Council to REFER the Toronto Music Strategy back to Economic 

Development Standing Committee with Notice to allow affected residents, ratepayers and 

their groups an opportunity to make representations to formulate a strategy that residents 

can live with and others can enjoy. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Eileen Denny 
 

Eileen Denny, Chair 

Confederation of Resident and Ratepayer Associations in Toronto  
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